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Paul Gee

By email: gasnsolarservices@gmail.com

Dear Mr Gee
Email dated 6 March 2015

I refer to your email to the Plumbers, Gasfitters and Drainlayers Board of 6 March 2015.
The matters raised in your email have been considered and, in response, I advise:

a. An investigator has already considered Mr Darnley’s involvement in the explosion
at the Milton Street fish and chip shop.

b. Your complaint about Mr Darnley’s failure to register the pink copy of gasfitting
certificate 345138 has already been addressed.

C. Your complaint about the lack of “gas leak test” information on gasfitting
certificate 345138 has already been addressed.

d. The issue of gasfitting certificates at the Milton Street fish and chip shop has
already been addressed.

e. The issue of the risk of Legionnaires disease in respect of a property Mr Darnley
carried out work at has already been addressed.

f. The issue of the gasfitting certificate for 5 Powick Street has already been
addressed.
g. There is no basis for the claim that Mr Darnley was “gifted” his craftsman

gasfitter’s registration.

h. Your concerns about the Board’s administration of the gasfitting certificate system
have already been addressed.

Yours sincerely

W_—_a.

Craig O’Connell
Acting Registrar



